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19th April 2024 

 

To our wonderful Year 6 pupils, 

 

On Monday 13th May, SATs week will begin and you will sit a range of tests. The hard work that you 

have put in over the past year is incredible and there is something we would like to say: 

The end of year assessments do not tell us who you are! 

Throughout your time here at Red Hill Field Primary School, it has become clear that we have 

incredibly talented, kind, passionate and resilient pupils that we are all extremely proud of. There is 

no doubt that we have future scientists, authors, dancers and athletes. We truly hope that you 

never forget the love of learning and educational enquiry that you all have. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Here is the SATs timetable: 

 

During SATS week, it is vitally important that you have a good night’s sleep and arrive at school on 

time each day. School will start as normal at 8:45am. 

If you wear glasses, please ensure you bring them to school each day.  

 

We will not be attending assembly on the week of SATS, instead, we will be offering toast, fruit and 

fruit juices in the classroom, if you would like these.  

 

Looking back over the unprecedented events that you have all overcome in the past just shows 

that you are truly unstoppable – you all have a lot to be proud of! You have matured into 

individuals that will have incredible adventures, careers and lives – starting with our residential to 

Call of the Wild! 

We wish you all the luck in the world, 

Miss Hall and Mrs Press.  

 


